
March 17, 2016 

Guilford County Commissioners 

Post Office Box 3427 

Greensboro, NC  27402 

 

Dear Guilford County Commissioners, 

Please add the following amendment to the Guilford County Comprehensive Master Plan for Recreation. 

We appreciate your support in this effort which we hope will assist us in being awarded future grants for 

facility construction that will benefit the citizens of Guilford County. 

We appreciate your past and future support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Dupree 

Director of Parks and Recreation 

Town of Gibsonville 

 

 

 

 

Guilford County Comprehensive Master Plan Amendment 

Town of Gibsonville 

 

Purchase additional park land for athletic field construction, trails and open space. 

Due to increased numbers of participants, the Town of Gibsonville will need to acquire additional land in 

order to accommodate current and future growth.  The acquired property will be used to construct a 

large multi-purpose field, lights, parking and restrooms.  Additional uses will be determined based on 

future trends as well as public input.  If possible, property adjacent to The William F. Moricle 

Recreational Complex or Edward G. Murrell Park should be a top priority.  Other properties that may be 

considered are part of the Town’s Land Development Plan.    

 

 



 


